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From: jr miller
To: FLStateParkPlanning
Subject: Natural Bridge Battlefield State Park.
Date: Wednesday, August 8, 2018 1:59:22 PM

Dear Sirs:

This is a few commits in regards to the Park Service meeting that was held on
8-7-18 and the proposed improvements to the park.

My main concern is actually a lack of any Battlefield interpretive signage.
This has been a issue with this park for many years.
All the Civil War Battlefields that I have been to have great interpretive signage that
included full size replica cannons to mark the spots where the artillery
cannons/batteries were located and what units they belonged to.
There is no such thing at Natural Bridge.
Also there is no markers for Infantry or Calvary units that mark there positions on the
battlefield.
In fact there is not even a battlefield map of the actual battlefield posted at lest I have
not seen such a map posted but have seen them posted on the internet.

Civil War tourism is a multi-million dollar industry and we are missing out on those
visitors and their dollars because there is no interpretive trail or any signage on the
actual battlefield. All cannon positions must be located and marked with full size
replicas of the actual cannons that were on the field at the battle and plaques placed
to identity what units were where at the time of the battle.

Thank You:

Donald Miller

mailto:FLStateParkPlanning@dep.state.fl.us


 
From: Evan Barksdale [mailto:evan_barksdale@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Monday, August 13, 2018 10:43 PM 
To: FLStateParkPlanning <FLStateParkPlanning@dep.state.fl.us> 
Subject: In Regards to the draft Horns Springs Acquisition Management Plan 
 
Greetings,  
 
I have read the proposed management plan for the Horn Springs Property and have some misgivings 
about the plan's lack of information/ambiguity regarding whether swimming will be allowed in Horn Spring 
itself. I am an avid spring-goer myself and would be very disappointed if swimming was to be prohibited at 
the spring.  
 
Having paddled to the spring myself multiple times before the state bought the land, I am reasonably 
confident that the size of the spring lends itself to allowing users to wade and swim. I think a very apt 
comparison for Horn Spring is Pitt Spring in Bay County, where swimming is very much encouraged; the 
water management district did an excellent job of creating steps down to the spring to limit trampling of 
the bank and subsequent erosion without marring the natural aesthetic of the site. I think similar 
improvements at Horn Spring would be invaluable in offering a resource protection friendly way to 
facilitate visitors getting in and out of the water.  
 
I think people are going to find a way to swim here whether it's allowed or not, like they do at Cherokee 
Sink, and not taking the into account would be foolish and shortsighted. While I agree that access should 
be limited at smaller, more fragile springs on the property, I think giving access at Horn Springs to 
swimmers would go a long way to make the park a valuable recreation asset in Leon County. I hope you 
take my considerations seriously, and I am looking forward to receiving your response.  
 
-Sincerely,  
 
Evan Barksdale 
 

mailto:evan_barksdale@yahoo.com
mailto:FLStateParkPlanning@dep.state.fl.us
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